
1

Antonia Hover

From: Consumer Contact
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 1:28 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: To CLK docket 20200000

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200000. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Diana Vizcarrondo 
Regulatory Specialist II 
Office of Consumer Assistance 
 
 
Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message 
may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
From: Ron & Pat Fraser <pnrfraser@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 3:56 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: SOLAR ENERGY 

 

Please stand with Florida Energy Consumers and not special interests.  Let 
us have the right to choose solar power. 
 
Thank you, 
Ron & Pat Fraser 




